
A message from your teachers:
    

May this year be a joyful ride for you and your family. 
Wishing you much love, happiness and good health in 
2024! We look forward to an amazing year with our little 
ones! 
 

Here are a few things to remember:
   

 As winter weather approaches, we will remain 
 OPEN, unless there is a very heavy snowfall, 
        damage or other circumstances (eg. power 
        outage) that make it impossible to operate 
        safely. In the case of an unpredicted closure, we 
       will do our best to email families by 7:00am. 
 

 If a heavy snowfall begins during the morning  
        and continues into the afternoon. We ask for 
        families to please try their very best to pick-up 
         by 4pm, at the latest, to allow everyone to get 
        home and off the roads as soon as possible. 
 

 Please ensure your child has the proper  
         outerwear daily. We go out rain, shine or snow!

 Please keep in mind our 9 hours maximum of
        care policy when dropping off and picking up.
 

 Tax receipts will be handed out by the end of 
 January. 

Photos of the month:
 

What we are learning in PreK 1-2:
 

Reading 
    

 Week 1 - Letter Jj
 Week 2 - Letter Kk
 Week 3 - Letter Ll
 Week 4 - Letter Mm
 Week 5 - Review 
          
Writing
    

  Tables: Fine Motor Games, Pushing/Pulling
        Art: Arctic themed arts and crafts
   
 Math
 

 Number: 1 - 5
 Colour: Green
 Shape: Diamond
 Concept: Sorting

    
Science    Theme: Arctic 
    - Arctic animals
    - Life in the Arctic
   

 

Dates to remember:
 Wednesday, January 3rd - First day back 
                       from Winter Closure.
 

Saturday, Janaury 14th - Ms. Yang's Birthday!
Friday, January 19th - Poppy's birthday!
 
Saturday, January 20th - Evening alone 3pm to 8pm
               (sign-up required)    
Tuesday, January 31st - Silly Monkey Day! 
            (Theme: Superhero Day)
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What we are learning in PreK 3-4:
      

 Reading 
    

 Week 1 - Letter Kk
 Week 2 - Letter Ll
 Week 3 - Letter Mm
 Week 4 - Letter Nn
 Week 5 - Review
          
 Writing
    

  Tables: Fine Motor Games
        1:1 Table: Lines, curves and zigzags
   
  Math
 

 Number: 25-30
 Colour: White & Blue
 Shape: Oval
    
  Science  Theme: All about animals
   

  - Arctic animals
  - Woodland animals
  - Grassland animals
  - Ocean animals
  - Review
 
 

Dates to remember:
 

Wednesday, January 4th - First day back 
                       from Winter Closure.
Sunday, January 1st - Kobe's Birthday!

Saturday, January 20th - Evening alone 3pm to 8pm
               (sign-up required)   
Tuesday, January 31st - Silly Monkey Day! 
            (Theme: Superhero Day)
         

  
   


